
Statutory Council on Blindness

Make Your Plan to Vote in the 
November 5 Election
Tuesday, September 24, 2024 
6:30 – 8:00 pm 
Join us on Zoom for this interactive session 
Vision loss should not be a barrier to exercising your right to vote. Wisconsin Council of the 
Blind & Visually Impaired, Vision Forward, Wisconsin Disability Vote Coalition, and the 
Statutory Council on Blindness are teaming up to make sure people with vision loss are set 
up to have a successful voting experience this fall. Join us for an interactive session 
covering information on how to vote and your voting rights.  We will also address barriers 
voters have experienced in previous elections and your accessible voting options for the 
November 5 election.   

Submit your voting questions before the session to info@vision-forward.org and they will 
be addressed on September 24. Closed captioning will be available with the Zoom session. 
If you have disability-related accommodation needs, contact info@vision-forward.org by 
September 10.  If we hear from you after that date, we will do the best to be responsive but 
cannot guarantee that we will be able to meet your needs. 

Join the Zoom session with this link: https://vision-forward-org.zoom.us/
j/86829730794 (passcode 296372). 

For voting questions and resources: 
My Vote Wisconsin: myvote.wi.gov  |  Wisconsin Disability Vote Coalition: disabilityvote.org 

Disability Rights Wisconsin Voter Hotline: 844-347-8683 /
info@disabilityvote.org 

Thank you to our community partners! 
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